
 

 

About these works  

As part of the Brisbane Road upgrade 
underground services are being upgraded.  
This includes drainage works. 
 
On Monday 15 and Tuesday 16 November 
concrete tunnels which carry water under a road 
(known as culverts) will be installed on public 
land adjacent to the Mooloolaba Bowls Club. 
 
These works have been scheduled at night to 
help minimise inconvenience to the community 
and avoid impacting daytime traffic along busy 
Brisbane Road.  
 
Traffic flow will be maintained with some 
changes to traffic conditions.  

Please see the map on page 2 for the location 
of these works. 

 

What to expect during these works? 

The culverts will be delivered to the construction 
site by semi-trailer vehicles and installed using a 
large crane. 

During these night works intermittent low-
medium level noise can be expected including 
the use of vehicles with reversing beepers.  
 
Temporary lighting will be in place for safety 
reasons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Access to businesses and residences in the 
construction zone will remain available. In some 
cases, alternative footpaths will be in place and 
traffic control staff will assist motorists to access 
driveways. 

The construction team will make every effort to 
minimise construction impacts during these 
works. 

 
Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions 
 
Traffic control will be in place on Brisbane Road.  
 
Traffic flow will be maintained. Temporary 
partial lane closures will be in place at times to 
allow for the safe movements of construction 
vehicles and the crane.  
 
Reduced speed limits will be in place. 
 
Please allow an extra 5-10 minutes of travel 
during this period. 

 

Contact the project team 

For further information, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office 
hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or 
email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notification 
11 November 2021 

 
Brisbane Road Upgrade 
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 

 

Project number: H3747 

 
Night works, Brisbane Road (between Mayes Canal and Kapala Street)  
Monday 15 November and Tuesday 16 November 6pm – 6am    
All works weather and site conditions permitting  
 



 

  

 

Figure 1  Location of night works for drainage 

Monday 15 and Tuesday 16 November 6pm – 6am 
(weather permitting) 

 

 

 
 


